
Dear Parents/Carers. 
 

Tea Towels! 
 

We have been designing ‘Steeton Primary School’ tea towels with all the children and 
staff on! The tea towels will be 79cm x 51cm and are 100% premium cotton.  They will 
be printed green, on a white tea towel.  
 
There is an example of the size and what the design will look like in the window of the 
old Elder classroom facing out into the top playground. 
 
As we could not fit the whole school on one tea towel, we have made two. One has 
Early Years and Key Stage 1 on (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) and the other has Key 
Stage 2 (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) on it.  
 
These would make a lovely Mother’s Day present for mums, grandmas etc. The 
deadline for the order is Friday 6th March 2020. The towels will then be with us before 
Friday 20th March 2020 just in time for Mother’s Day.   
 
To order a tea towel, you need to do this through ParentPay. They are priced at £3.50 
each. There is also a ‘quantity’ section for you to select more than one.  If you have any 
trouble doing this, please contact the main office.  

 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs K. Foulds 

 


